
 

 

We are Litchfield residents who have recently been switched over to Pennichuck water 
due to the tainting of our well by Saint Gobain. We had no choice in this matter if we 
wanted our family to be free from PFOA's. We have been warned by many town 
members about the terrible water quality that we will now be forced to pay for. We feel 
that a rate increase on top of the already astronomical rate being charged to Litchfield 
residents is absolutely unacceptable. Our town rate already greatly exceeds all of the 
surrounding towns. Thank you for your time and attention in this matter.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Angela Berrios-Petit 
320 Charles Bancroft Hwy 

Litchfield, NH  
 


